

Crawley-Crowley Family Newsletter



FAMILY OFFICERS

The new officers elected in Houston are:

President: Michael Crawley

VP: Pamela Gruduah

Secretary: Lynda Pierce

Assistant Secretary: Cametrese Watkins

Treasurer: Brenda Harden

Parliamentarian: Sonya Hill

In addition to the officers, advisory consultants with specialized skills were also named:

Technology: Earl Cokley

Website: Stan McLaughlin

General advisors who have planned past reunions are:

James Crawley, PhD

Sanford Crowley

Josephine Crawley

Felecia Carlton

From the President

By Michael Crawley

If you missed attending the reunion, you missed a grand time to join the family at its finest. Houston started out great with a super location and superb accommodations. It was topped off by a serenade to our family by a local group (friends of Onzie and Tara Jones). The meet and greet evening was topped off with delicious appetizers (Tex-Mex cuisine).

From the high tea to the banquet on Friday, the tone was set for all to enjoy themselves. Many people spent time at one of the largest shopping centers in the USA, and we were surrounded by more restaurants than you can imagine.

The picnic at George
Bush Park was
highlighted by a married
couples' 3-legged race
(won by Gary & Pam
McLaughlin) and a
volleyball game that was
more competitive than
the Super Bowl. The beef
brisket melted in your
mouth, and when you
add in some horseback
riding, we all had a great
time.

There was dancing to the DJ after the banquet - and these Crawleys/Crowleys can sure move; old and young. A wonderful spiritual message was delivered on Sunday, and the morning was capped off with the election of new officers.

Thank you to outgoing President Felecia Carlton, and all of the officers for their family service. Thanks to Jamie Crawley for her assistance with organizing parts of the Houston reunion.

A special family thanks and gratitude to Onzie & Tara Jones, who carried the torch and insured a wonderful time for our family. They did this with several extenuating circumstances that were more than a handful. We as a family thank you and your efforts won't be forgotten at our next reunion.

Louisiana Here We Come – Reunion 2012!

Family members
selected Louisiana as the
next location for our
Family Reunion.
Louisiana is special
because this is where
many of our current
longest living family

members were born.
Several live there, and many are making a special effort to make that trip home to see their roots. This will be the third reunion held in Louisiana.

